
ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING 

 

Theresa Dominick 

34 Federal Avenue 

Carnegie, PA 15106 

 

Dear Ms. Dominick, 

 

On July 18, 2018, the Allegheny County Health Department (“ACHD”) filed a motion to dismiss 

your appeal, contending that your appeal was not filed within thirty days of the notice of 

violation. You should have received a copy of the motion to dismiss in the mail.  

 

If you wish to file a response to the ACHD’s motion to dismiss, please either email it to me at 

max.slater@alleghenycounty.us or mail it to me at 542 Fourth Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15219. 

Please send me your response by Monday, August 13, 2018 at 5pm.  

 

Your response does not need to be long (i.e. a page or two). Your response just needs to say why 

you believe your appeal should not be dismissed. After I receive your response, I will issue a 

decision on whether to grant or deny the ACHD’s motion to dismiss. 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Max Slater 

Administrative Hearing Officer 

Allegheny County Health Department 

(412)-578-8074 

Max.slater@alleghenycounty.us 

 

Cc: Vijya Patel, Esq, ACHD Assistant Solicitor (via email) 

David Namey, ACHD Housing Program Manager (via email) 
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